COrl: .
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

75, Fenchurch Street, £.C.3.

14th March, 1939,

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter, dated the 5th
January last, addressed to the Society's Surveyor at
Jecksonville in regard to the Yacht "MOANA", ex "STRANGER",
& copy of which was forwarded to this Office, I think 1%
well to inform you that as the fees for classification have
already been paid in this case, a notation of "Class
Contemplated” is being inserted in the forthcoming reprint
of the Reglster of Yachts.
I shall be glad to hear from you how this case
; and to learn when the reports on the vessel may be

expected.
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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We Bﬂmtt’ Esq.,
NEW YORK., LIOV



